
 

 

Stone Town Council – Environment Sub-Committee 
 

Minutes of the meeting held in St Michaels Suite, Frank Jordan Centre on 
Tuesday 12 December 2017 

 
 
PRESENT: 
 
 
 
 
ABSENT: 
 

Councillor P. Leason in the Chair and 
Councillors: A. Osgathorpe, R. Kenney, Mrs K. Green and Mrs J. Piggott 
 
By Chairman’s invitation: M. Green, I. Fordham and Mrs J. Hood 
 
Councillors: G. Neagus, Mrs M. Goodall and M. Shaw 

 
ENV18/005 Apologies 

 
Apologies were received from Councillors: G. Neagus, Mrs M. Goodall and  
M. Shaw 
 

ENV18/006 Declarations of Interest and Requests for Dispensations 
 
None received 
 

ENV18/007 Representations from Members of the Public 
 
None  
 

ENV18/008 Budget 2018-19 to 2020-21 
 
The Sub-Committee received a report of the Town Clerk* which considered the 
level of budget that the Sub-Committee may wish to recommend to the General 
Purposes Committee meeting on 23 January 2018 for services under its control. 
 
RECOMMENDED: That the budget figures included in the Clerk’s report are 
accepted, with an additional £1200 for the maintenance of trees at Crown 
Meadow, as suggested by the Council’s grounds maintenance contractor.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town Mayor 


